
To help ensure equal access to City programs, services and activities, the City of Portland will provide translation, reasonably modify 
policies/procedures, and provide auxiliary aids/services/alternative formats to persons with disabilities.  For accommodations, translations, 
complaints, and additional information, contact the Civil Rights Title VI & ADA Title II Program by email at title6complaints@portlandoregon.gov, 
by telephone (503) 823-2559, by City TTY 503-823-6868, or use Oregon Relay Service: 711.  
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October 19, 2021 

6:00 – 8:10 PM 
Members of the public may register in advance for this webinar at: 
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_AqQQPv8TRXq_mTySFg1Y8g 

 
 
6:00-6:10 - Public Comment (10 min) 

 
6:10-6:30 - Hot Topics/ Updates and Announcements/Committee Business (20 min) 

• Vision Zero update 
• Pedestrian Design Guide – Public Review Period 
• Upcoming PAC recruitment 
• Hot topics from Committee members 

 
6:30-7:15 – Streets 2035 (45 min) 
Matt Berkow, PBOT Project Manager 
 
The 2035 Comprehensive Plan establishes that public rights-of-way provide multiple public services, including 
multimodal transportation and access, utilities, trees and greening, and community uses. Streets 2035 aims to 
create a framework that binds the various policies and design requirements related to each of these public services 
and guide consistent decision-making in both a development context and for capital projects. Matt will provide an 
update on the Streets 2035 work to date, highlight examples where limited space creates challenges for a variety of 
right-of-way priorities, and lead a discussion with the PAC around relevant decision-making factors. 
 
7:15-8:00 – Public Plazas (45 min) 
Nick Falbo, PBOT Senior Planner 
 
Over summer 2021, PBOT rolled out numerous public plazas around the city in partnership with local organizations, 
businesses, and communities. Community-led plazas are a key component of PBOT’s Safe Streets Initiative, PBOT’s 
Covid-19 response framework. PBOT staff is currently working on refinements to the public plaza program for next 
year and would like to take this moment to review current findings with the PAC regarding how the plazas are 
currently performing. Staff would like to solicit PAC input to help inform future iterations of the public plaza 
program.  
 
 
8:00-8:10 - Public Comment (10 min) 
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